
 

 

WEEK 9 TERM 3 SRC AGENDA 

WE VALUE YOUR VOICE 
 

o Welcome –   

o Farmers – Which charity do we support? Gracie 

o Other $1,000 spending – Jacob 

o Sports Houses Yard Clean up – Lily 

o Values – Simone 

o Netball courts – Paige 

o Recycling 

o Children’s Week – SRC Reps invited to la 

o If you need help look for – Ariana & Paige  

o Casual Day – next Friday for a gold coin fundraiser to support Make a Wish 

Foundation 

o Sports Day –We need your Feedback!  Are you happy with the format?  Is there 

anything you’d like to see added/removed? 

o The Loovre – Building works have started and it’s time to find a new name for our 

new learning space.  What do you think?    

 
Action items to take back to class… 

1. Farmers & options for spending fundraising –  

 The SRC Executives will make a decision as there was no class feedback 

 

2. $1,000 to spend @ CLG – Classes voted that they wanted to improve the toilets.  

Ideas included : new locks, automatic air fresheners, NEW DOORS, paper towels, 

new taps, soap dispensers.  What would your class like to see happen? 

 

3. Sports Houses Yard Clean Up – We judged this in our meeting today and the winner 

is LIGHT – Well done for earning 4 points for your team.  Mitchell & Jackson drew for 

2nd and each earnt 2.5 points and Sturt earnt 1 point. 
 

Reps voted to move the yard clean up to Friday afternoons, straight after lunch. 

They would like a bell at 2.00 to say the when the clean-up ends. 

 

4. Values – The feedback from classes was 

- KEEP – Respect 

- LOSE – Safety & Care 

- Add – Honesty, Integrity or Creativity 

Simone will forward the student ideas to Mr. Bennallack to be considered with staff 

and parent feedback.  There is no need to vote any further at this stage 

 

5. Netball and basketball courts – Students voted to trial making the court closest to 

the library a netball court for Term 4 and propose that  Basketball will only be 

allowed on the court near Grange building.  This is because both courts are 

dominated by boys & basketball and the girls would like somewhere to play 

netball.  Simone will take to staff meeting for teacher feedback 

 



 

 

6. Recycling – Classes voted not to make any changes this year. 

 

7. Chidren’s Week – All SRC representatives (both Semester 1 & Semester 2 reps) are 

invited to the Children’s Week launch on Friday of Week 1, Term 4 @ 9.45am in 

Langley Hall 

 

8. Sport’s Day – Are you happy with the games & activities?  Is there anything you’d 

like to see added?  Discuss with your class and provide feedback at our next 

meeting in Week 1 of Term 4. 

 

9. The Loovre – Building works have started and it’s time to find a new name for our 

new learning space.  What do you think?   Remember the name has to reflect our 

community, history and culture.  Can each class bring back their favourite 2 

suggestion to the next meeting.  These will be added to the suggestions from staff 

and community members 

 
 

    


